


 
Dec 4, 2023 

Truong Duc Hieu – VietDECOR Interior 

Letter of Appreciation 

To whom it may concern,  

I am writing to express my sincere appreciation for VietDECOR work on the recently concluded 

design and renovation of FedEx office at 39B Truong Son building, Tan Binh District, Ho Chi Minh 

City. 

VietDECOR design, material selection and color scheme made our office a warm and comfortable 

place to be. We appreciate the effort made by VietDECOR in assisting FedEx effort to upcycle 

furniture as part of FedEx sustainability plans. 

FedEx have partnered VietDECOR since 2007 for our design and construction needs in Vietnam. They 

are great collaborators full of enthusiasm, excellent ideas and always willing to go above and 

beyond. 

I highly recommend VietDECOR to carry out your design and built work without any hesitation. 

Sincerely 

 

 

Jonathan Lee 

Prop Real Estate Specialist, Snr | International Property & Real Estate 

FedEx Express 

5264715
Pencil









 

G2 Workshop, East Zone of Phu Thai Industrial Park, Kim Lien Commune, Kim Thanh District, Hai Duong Province, Vietnam  

T : +84 220 3952 166  F : +84 220 3952 168 

www.kerryelastic.com.hk 

1st June, 2023 

Truong Duc Hieu 

VietDECOR 

 

 

Sub: Appreciation Letter 

 

Dear Hieu, 

 

I’m writing to you because in 2018 you did some interior design in our office. Just wanted to say 

thank you I love the logo wall in the lobby that it stands out so well to create a cozy atmosphere. 

Office staffs loves the working environment and every friend I have found or when I meet new 

people they all comment on the design. 

 

So again I wanted to thank you for all the good work that you did and I will definitely 

recommend you to anyone who needs someone. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hugo Lei,  

Director of Kintex Elastic 
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19 December 2011

By email

Arch Truong Duc Hieu

Deputy Director

ID Division - VietTech JSC

8th Floor - Bao Tang HCM Building - 249A Thuy Khue

Hanoi

Vietnam

stephen.harrison@hoganlovells.com
D +44 20 7296 2979

Our ref 2525190

Dear Mr Hieu

HOGAN LOVELLS HANOI OFFICE

FITTING OUT OF PART LEVEL 6, SENTINEL PLACE

I refer to your design and cost option proposals submitted under cover of your emails dated 12

and 13 December 2011 and the revised layout plan issued under cover of your email dated 16

December 2011.

On behalf of Hogan Lovells International LLP I am pleased to confirm your appointment to

undertake the fitting out works on Level 6 of Sentinel Place in accordance with the revised layout

plan issued under cover of your email dated 16 December 2011.

The contract sum will be calculated using the rates and prices included in the cost options issued

under cover of your email dated 16 December 2011 and the final agreed layout and scope of

work.

Completion is to be on or before 18 January 2012.

I would ask that you mobilise and prepare to commence work on site as soon as possible.

In the meantime I look forward to working with you and to a mutually successful project.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Harrison

Director of Office Services

CC Stanley Boots - Hanoi Office














